
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  FRIDAY, SEPT. 21, 2001 
 
 
KHSAA MEMBER SCHOOLS RED CROSS RELIEF FUND DRIVE 
 
 
LEXINGTON, KY -- The Kentucky High School Athletic Association will coordinate a 
Red Cross Relief Fund Drive for its member schools to participate on a voluntary basis, 
KHSAA Commissioner Louis Stout has announced. 
 
Member schools are invited to collect donations for the Red Cross Relief Fund Drive at 
athletic events scheduled for next Thursday-Saturday, Sept. 27-29.   
 
Funds received will be tallied with one unified donation to be made to the Relief Fund 
Drive on behalf of KHSAA member schools.   
 
“We realize there are numerous efforts already established in raising funds for the Red 
Cross Relief Fund as well as other assistance programs,” Commissioner Stout stated.  
“This program is strictly voluntary and hopefully will help start efforts where nothing is in 
place at this time.  We simply hope to lend a helping hand through the Red Cross to 
those victims and their families from last week’s incidents in New York, Washington D.C. 
and Pennsylvania,” Stout concluded. 
 
The KHSAA is a voluntary organization and is comprised of 286 member schools 
throughout the Commonwealth, sponsoring 20 sports championships.   
 
 
-- KHSAA -- 
 
 
For more information on the program, contact Butch Cope or Marilyn Mitchell. 
 
 


